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MANDATORY VACCINATION POLICY – 
GOVERNMENT OF 

 NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR 
 
 

Notice to College Members 
 

October 18, 2021 
 

In line with the Newfoundland and Labrador Government’s news release on Friday, October 15, 
2021, concerning mandatory COVID-19 vaccinations, the College of Physicians and Surgeons of 
Newfoundland and Labrador strongly encourages all its physicians to be fully vaccinated by 
December 17, 2021.  The College will communicate to members further information and 
direction once Government releases more information. 
 
 
 

This and all other Notices can be viewed on our website at www.cpsnl.ca > News 
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